## **Public Administration Committee**

From:

Caroline Franklin

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2014 4:46 PM Public Administration Committee

To: Subject:

No to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

My views in regard to the inquiry for recreational shooting of animals in WA.

I'm a Western Australian who is completely opposed to this plan.

Shooting animals for 'reacreation' is unethical and given the lack of policing target animals are at risk of being tortured or maimed, and non target species at risk of being harmed.

If the reduction of numbers is being sought, more humane methods must be investigated.

Sincerely,

Caroline Franklin